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Introduction

Our first week went by so
quickly! It was an exciting week
for our campers and we are
confident that we kicked it off
full of fun, energy, and
teamwork. It was heartwarming
to see old friends reunite and
new friendships starting as we
dove into a variety of sports
and games. The children
stayed active all day, learned
new skills - whether it's kicking
a soccer ball, shooting hoops,
or just running around,
everybody enjoyed constant
movement braving all the
weather situations we could
possibly experience this time of
year. Enjoy the pictures! Until
next week 
















